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This week we had our termly ‘Supersonic’ awards 
assembly where a member of each class is 
nominated as a ‘Supersonic’ learner and citizen. 
From the nominations one child from each phase 
(infants and juniors) is chosen to win the 
citizenship cup for the term. It was wonderful that 
the overall winner of the junior citizenship cup 
came from our class! I’m looking forward to seeing 
who next term’s nominee could be. 
 
It was lovely to see many of you at our homework 
share this week. I was extremely impressed at the 
quality of homework produced and look forward to seeing this continue throughout 
the year. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week we have been writing poetry using metaphors to describe 

different aspects of space. These have been beautifully illustrated ready for display 

in the classroom. In Maths we have begun to learn long multiplication method which 

we will continue with after term. 

 

It has been a busy but successful first term of Year 5 and I hope you have a restful 

and enjoyable half term break. 

 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework  

• Learn spellings  
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